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 Name Change of Film and Video Studies Minor (SCUP 20-17) 

 
 
At its April 22, 2020 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the program name change from Film and 
Video Studies Minor to Cinema Studies Minor in the School for the Contemporary Arts within the Faculty 
of Communication, Art, and Technology. 
 
 
 
Motion: 
 
That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the program name change from Film 
and Video Studies Minor to Cinema Studies Minor in the School for the Contemporary Arts within the 
Faculty of Communication, Art, and Technology.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
c: C. Lauzon 
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Faculty of Communication Art and Technology (SCUS 20-24) 

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its meeting 
of March 5, 2020, gives rise to the following recommendation: 

Motion 

That SCUP approve the program name change from Film and Video Studies 
Minor to Cinema Studies Minor in the School of Contemporary Arts within the 
Faculty of Communication, Art and Technology. 

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached. 
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SFU
SENATE COMMITTEE ON

UNDERGRADUATE STUDIES

PROGRAM NAME CHANGE TEMPLATE

SCUS 20-24

Program Name Change

Name of Faculty and academic unit:

FCAT, School for the Contemporary Arts

Current name of program:

Film and Video Studies minor

Proposed program name change:

Cinema Studies minor

Rationale for change:

Currently, the School for the Contemporary Arts has a minor in Art, Performance and Cinema
Studies, and a minor in Film and Video Studies. To deal with the duplication of content in these two
minors and to create more coherence for our students, we propose that the Art, Performance, and
Cinema Studies minor will now focus on art and performance studies, and b) the Film and Video
Studies minor will focus on cinema studies. Course offerings have also been streamlined to
correspond to the two revised minor options.

Also note: Our BA in Art, Performance, and Cinema Studies offers two streams; Art and Performance
Studies and Cinema Studies. The proposed name change will furthermore better align the Minor to
the Major.

Effective term and year:

Fall 2020

The following credential (s) will be affected by this change:

Film and Video Studies Minor

Calendar Change:
as follows:

'to" and "from" sections are not required. All deletions should be crossed out
additions should be marked by a bold.

Film and Video Cinema Studies Minor

June 2018




